
Pensilva Primary School  
Newsletter 

To Live, To Love, To Learn  
email: secretary@pensilva.cornwall.sch.uk, www.pensilva.cornwall.sch.uk  
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It's seemed a little quiet in school this week because our Year 6 children have been away 
on residential at Barton Hall. From the pictures I've seen they've had an incredible time. 
They've done some archery, tackled a high ropes course, abseiled down a tower and made 
rafts. Luckily, they floated! A huge thank you to Mrs Sissons and Mr Jones for                 
accompanying the children. I'm sure they - and the children - will sleep well tonight!  

I hope you all have a great weekend. As a reminder, the Summer Reading challenges 
launches this weekend at Cornwall libraries. If you have the opportunity over the weekend, 
why not visit Callington or Liskeard library to sign up for the challenge.  

Matt Davies 

 
 
 
 
 
6th June—18th July (every Tuesday except 4th July) 
- Buzzards class swimming 
14th July—Year 6 Woodlands trip 
17th July—KS2 summer performance. 1.30pm 
19th July—KS2 summer performance. 6pm 
20th July—Non-school uniform. £1 voluntary      
donation to the PSA 
21st July—Year 6 leavers assembly 9.15am 
21st July—Last day of term 
24th and 25th July—INSET days. School closed 
26th July—3rd September—Summer holiday 
4th September—Start of the Autumn term 
4th September—INSET Day. School closed 
5th September—Children return to school 

Attendance 
 

Wrens 95.26%   
 
Doves  94.29%  
 
Puffins  89.57%   
 
Buzzards  97.24% 
 
Whole school 94.24% 

Congratulations to Anette Bolitho who is the 
winner of the PSA’s school lottery this week! 
 
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/
school/pensilva-primary-school  

Menu change—Friday 21st July 
 

There will be a menu change on Friday 21st July. The main will be a steak pasty and the 
vegetarian will be a cheese and onion pasty. These will need to be pre-ordered and this will 
take place in school. Unfortunately, jacket potatoes and pasta will not be available.  

Thank you to everybody who came and supported the summer fair last Friday. Over £300 
was raised. This will go towards new resources and equipment in school.  

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/pensilva-primary-school
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/pensilva-primary-school

